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The ability to drive drive an atv on county roads would greatly improve the 

convenience to get from our county park to our riding area that is separated by 

roughly a mile of county roads. These days a side by side costs as much or more 

than a small pickup and has all the features of one and if not they are easily installed 

in aftermarket parts. The ability to travel on road with a side by side would make it far 

more worth the money to buy. 


